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NOVEMBER 2021

Principal’s Message
As leaves fall and temperatures begin to drop thoughts are shifting from Halloween to snow and a potential long cold winter.  It’s hard to believe that we have already been in school for two months.  I would like to take this opportunity to invite all parents and guardians to participate in our upcoming parent/teacher interviews. While we communicate student learning in a variety of ways, conversations between teachers and parents are an essential component in ensuring that all students’ needs are being met.   
Donald Morrison
Appropriate Clothing!
As we settle in to colder temperatures this fall parents are reminded to ensure that students are dressed appropriately for the weather.
 
Remembrance Day Assembly
We will be holding our Remembrance Day assembly virtually on Wednesday November 10th. All classes will be submitting a short video clip in advance which will be edited and then viewed in Google Classroom.
PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS
In our initial school calendar, the morning of November 25 is scheduled as staff PD and the afternoon and evening is for parent/teacher interviews. Parent/teacher interviews this year will be conducted virtually or by phone and may be scheduled on November 25 or throughout that week. Your child’s classroom teacher will be reaching out to you to arrange an interview time.
LUNCH MONITORS NEEDED!
We are still in need of additional lunch monitors to supervise students daily from 11:25am to 12:25pm.  If you are interested or even if you are only available a couple of days per week please contact Ms. Wright at the main office at 902-462-6010 
	UPCOMING EVENTS



	Nov. 2
	Grade 6 Burnett Pottery Lab Field Trip



	Nov. 3
	Ryan Snoddin (CBC) Virtual Visit Grade 5 Grant and 5/6 Melvin

Pizza Day 

	Nov. 10
	10am Remembrance Day Virtual Assembly

Pizza Day

	Nov. 11
	Remembrance Day – No School



	Nov. 16
	6 Tenwolde – Pottery Lab Field Trip

	Nov. 17
	Pizza Day 

	Nov. 19
	Assessment and Evaluation Day

	Nov. 24

	Report Cards go Home

Pizza Day

	Nov. 25
	PD in am and Parent/teacher pm

(no school for students all day)

	Nov. 29
	5 Grant – Pottery Lab Field Trip



	Dec. 1
	Pizza Day

	Dec. 2
	6:30pm SAC Virtual Meeting

Grade 3 Discovery Centre Trip

	Dec. 8
	Pizza Day

	Dec. 15 
	Pizza Day


CROSSWALK CONCERNS
                                                       
Please remember to slow down in front of Caldwell Road!  Do not to stop on the crosswalk when turning into Caldwell Road School’s parking lot.  When pulling out of the parking lot, there is only one exiting lane.  It is our shared responsibility to keep students safe.  This is especially important during entry and dismissal times when there are many vehicles on school property.

MORNING BELL & SAFE ARRIVAL
Just a reminder that the safe arrival number is 462-6013 and that students can arrive between 8:10 and 8:25 am at their designated entry doors.

SCHOOL CLOSURE DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER
There are several possibilities related to school closure due to inclement weather. 

School Closed - Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
School Closed - by Feeder School Area 
Our Feeder School Area is Auburn Drive High School 
Busing Cancelled - School Open—Parents send students at their own discretion – Safety being the main criteria. Schools could also be closed during the school day because of developing weather patterns. In this case, parents are requested to advise their children (and the office) of where they are to go. .All above announcements should be made between 6:00 - 6:30 a.m. on most radio stations or at HRCE.ca.
Office 462-6010 / Safe Arrival line 462-6013  
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